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Frankston District Netball
Association Welcomes FDBA to
Jubilee Park Stadium
JPS Partnership Unites Local Sporting Community

During Redevelopment

Frankston District Netball Association (FDNA) is delighted to welcome the Frankston District Basketball

Association (FDBA) to Jubilee Park Stadium (JPS) for the next two years, as Frankston Basketball

Stadium undergoes an exciting redevelopment. This collaboration underscores the strength and unity

of our local sports community, as multiple organisations come together to ensure that more than 9,000

basketball participants remain connected and active during this period of transition.

Miranda Castles, General Manager of FDNA, shared her enthusiasm:

 “We are thrilled to open the doors of Jubilee Park Stadium to FDBA and their vibrant basketball

community. The spirit of collaboration here at JPS, between netball, basketball, football, and cricket,

truly showcases what’s possible when local clubs work together. We look forward to supporting FDBA

and strengthening these community ties over the next two years.”

Mitchell Condick, General Manager, Operations at FDBA, expressed his gratitude:

 “On behalf of FDBA, I’d like to sincerely thank Miranda and the FDNA team for generously welcoming

us to Jubilee Park Stadium during the Frankston stadium’s redevelopment. We’re also incredibly

grateful to Frankston YCW Football Club and Frankston Peninsula Cricket Club for making space in

this fantastic multi-sport precinct. Their support has been key to keeping our 9,000-strong basketball

community connected and active during this transition.”

Wayne Holdsworth, FDBA Chief Executive Officer, added:

 “This partnership reflects the strength of our local sporting community. We’re grateful to FDNA and the

broader Jubilee Park network for making space for basketball and helping ensure continuity for our

members during this exciting redevelopment phase.”

Lou Meagher, President of Frankston YCW Football Netball Club, also welcomed the partnership:

 “Frankston YCW is proud to support this partnership and play a part in keeping our local sporting

community connected. It’s a great example of what’s possible when clubs work together for the benefit

of all.”

FDNA looks forward to fostering strong relationships and continued success for all associations utilising

JPS, as we champion the spirit of inclusivity and shared achievement across the Frankston community.

This partnership sets a new standard for cooperation in community sport, and FDNA is proud to be

leading the way in supporting all codes to thrive, together.


